
Change Notice 
 
On August 1, 2023, the Acquisition Policy Manual (APM) and Procedures, Guidance and Information 
(PGI) were replaced by Directive 3700.16 (Acquisition Program) and the Acquisition Procedures and 
Guidance Manual (APGM).  Therefore, the APM and PGI have been removed from the FDIC 
website.  Please view the APGM at https://www.fdic.gov/formsdocuments/apgm.pdf. 
 
If you see this change notice, you are trying to access a rescinded document. Please update or remove 
bookmarks, documents or links, which led you to this document, using the information in the paragraph 
above. 
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